The deadline for the Autumn Newsletter is the end of September  - I  don’t have very much for this one  (two items so far) – this is always the most disheartening time as the September/October (now Autumn) issue has always been the thinnest.  So if any of you have time to write a para or two that I can put in – that would be most welcome.
Cheers Gill
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